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Dear Parents and Carers, 
Welcome back! We hope you have had a lovely break and the children are happy to return for the final term. We have a very 

busy term ahead and have tried to give notice of the many events happening soon - some weather permitting! 

Our KS1 children enjoyed their visit to Raby Castle on Thursday, launching their ‘A Knight’s Tale’ topic. Our Year 4 children are 

currently completing their statutory multiplication checks – they have been working hard - we wish them luck!   

Next week, our Year 1 children start their Statutory Year 1 Phonics assessments. Good luck Year 1! Our Y3 and Y4 are out on a 

visit and many our Year 6 children are off to Peat Rigg for a Residential (Wed- Fri). We hope they have a fantastic time!  
 

EDUCATIONAL TRIPS AND VISITS: SUMMER TERM 

During this term, we have a number of trips and visits taking place across school. Whilst school subsidises all visits from the 

school budget, we do request a voluntary contribution from families to be paid via the school gateway app. Voluntary 

contributions will be used to support the costs of: transport, hire of facilities, entrance fees, tickets, engaging an activity 

provider (e.g. theatre trip, sports coach, drama group) board and lodging on residential trips, purchasing materials - equipment 

for an activity and insurance.  Unfortunately, where sufficient funds are not generated to support the activity it may not be 

possible for it to go ahead.  
 

DOGS: DOGS ARE NOT PERMITTED ON OUR SCHOOL PREMISES/SITE 
We have received complaints regarding dogs situated near the main entrance gates, which are making some children anxious 
about coming in and out of school. We request that all dogs maintain a significant distance (5-10 metres) from the entrance 
gates, at the start and end of the day, to support those individuals who may be anxious / fearful. We appreciate your support. 
 

PARKING: Please DO NOT PARK IN FRONT OF THE SCHOOL GATES. It is our ONLY ACCESS for emergency vehicles and deliveries. 
 

CELEBRATION OF LEARNING DAY: Wednesday 10th July 

 

NURSERY TEDDY BEARS PICNIC - Wednesday 10th July: AM SESSION – 10.30am and PM SESSION – 2.15pm 

CELEBRATION OF LEARNING DAY: WEDNESDAY 10TH JULY 

On Wednesday 10th July we will be holding our ‘Celebration of Learning Day’ – On this day Parents will be invited to 
attend a special class assembly, where the children will share their learning from this year.  See below………… 

9.15am 10.10am 11.00am 1.10pm 2.00pm 2.45pm 

Y1 HL/TS Y5 CR/BV Y2 MG/HL/TS Reception Y4 BH/HH/SS Y3 BH/HH/SS 

Parents are welcome        Please enter/exit through the KS2 Dining hall doors 

SUMMER TERM 2 DIARY DATES 
Monday 3rd – Friday 14th June 2024: Y4 mandatory Multiplication Tables Check 

Monday 10th June - Friday 14th June: Year 1 Phonics Screening Check 
Wednesday 12th June – Friday 14th June: Year 6 Peat Rigg Residential 

Wednesday 12th June: Year 3 Tees Barrage Visit 
Thursday 13th June: Year 4 Tees Barrage Visit 

Wednesday 19th June: Snappy Sing: M’bro Sports Village: Performance 1-2pm 
Friday 21st June: Y6 Homework reward -Lazer Tag at Picton (2DJ am/ 2KT pm) 

Tuesday 25th June: Reception class visit to Saltburn 
Tuesday 25th June: 9.30am KS2 (Y3,4,5,6) Sports Event – Weather permitting 

Tuesday 25th June: 1.30pm KS1 (Y1,2) Sports Event – Weather permitting 
Wednesday 26th June: Nursery Visit to Coulby Farm 

Thursday 27th June: 9am Reception (Sept 2024) starter meeting  
Thursday 27th June: 11am Nursery (April 24- March 25) starter meeting 

Wednesday 3rd July: 10.15am/2.15pm EYFS (N,R) Sports– Weather permitting 
Tuesday 9th July: Reception starter school lunches from 11.45am 

Wednesday 10th July: Celebration of Learning Day: Class Assemblies (R – Year 5) 
Wednesday 10th July: Nursery Teddy Bears Picnic (10.30am / 2.15pm) 

Thursday 11th July: 2.45pm Reception to KS1 transition meeting 
Monday 8th July – Friday 12th July: Year 6 transition (See transition dates) 

Friday 19th July: Year 6 Leavers assembly (10am) 
Friday 19th July: SCHOOL CLOSES end of term/school year 

Monday 22nd July: Professional Development Day: SCHOOL CLOSED 
Monday 2nd September: Professional Development Day: SCHOOL CLOSED 

Tuesday 3rd September: School opens (Reception – Y6) Nursery closed 
 

CONTACT NUMBERS 

Please could you notify the school 

office if any of your contact details 

have changed - address, landline 

number, mobile phone number, 

email address etc.       Thank you! 

 

YEAR 6 TRANSITION DATES 

Macmillan 10th /11th/12th 

July 

Acklam 

Grange 

9th/10th/11th/12th 

July 

Outwood 

Acklam 

9th/10th July 

Outwood 

Ormesby 

9th/10th July 

Trinity 9th/10th July 

Year 6 pupils attend their 

Secondary school on these days - 

NOT Newham Bridge. 



SUMMER TERM 2:  PE DAYS: We ask that the Year 1 – Year 6 children come to school in their kit (white t-shirt, black shorts, 

joggers and a sweatshirt, plimsolls or trainers). The children’s new PE days are: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

UNIFORM/ WEATHER 

During the Summer months we request that children bring sun hats/caps to school and in the event of a good forecast and high 
temperatures – please could sunscreen be applied before your child comes to school. Our school uniform is… 
                               Boys                                                                                                   Girls 
              Grey /red V-necked pullover / Sweatshirt                             Grey / red pullover / Sweatshirt or Cardigan                                                                                            
                                    White shirt                                                                                  White blouse 
                                Grey trousers                                                               Grey skirt or red/white pinafore dress 
                          White or grey socks                                                                            White or grey socks                                                                

Black shoes should be worn with school uniform.  Alternatively black trainers may be worn. 
Hair styles should not be extreme and are considered part of the uniform. No tram lines nor hair dyes. 

                                                          Earrings do present a problem – only studs can be worn. 
 

We hope you have a lovely weekend 

B Hewitt-Best                                        

 

 

 

 

 

SCHOOL INFORMATION 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

PE TIMETABLE : SUMMER TERM 2        (03.06.24  -  19.07.24) 
 Indoor Outdoor 

M PM: Nursery/ Reception Y5 2CR, Y5 2BV 

T PM: Y1/2 HL , Y1/2 TS, 1MG  

W AM: Nursery/ Reception 
PM: Y3/4 2HH, Y3/4 2BH, Y3/4 2SS 

 

Th PM: Y1/2 HL, Y1/2 TS, 1MG  PM: Y3/4 2HH, Y3/4 2BH, Y3/4 2SS 
F PM: Y5 2CR, Y5 2BV Y6 2KT, Y6 2DJ 

SUMMER TERM 2 AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS   (finish 05.07.24)            

Mondays 3.10 – 4.10pm:     Basketball 

Tuesdays Lunchtime: Choir 

3.10 – 4.10pm:     KS1 Bible Explorers 

3.10 – 4.10pm:     KS2 Book Club 

3.10 – 4.10pm:     KS1 Arts and Crafts 

3.10 – 4.10pm:     Netball 

Wednesday 3.10 – 4.10pm:     KS2 Multi-sports 

Thursdays Lunchtime:   KS1 Multi-skills 

3.10 – 4.15pm:     Thursday Club  

3.10 – 4.10pm:     Y2 Sewing club 

3.10 – 4.10pm:     KS1 Games club 

Fridays 3.20 – 4.20pm:     KS2 Archery 

    

MEDICATION 

Only prescribed medication (4x daily) 

can be given in school.  

All medication MUST be delivered to 

and collected from the school office. 

Thank you! 

TERM TIME HOLIDAYS 

School attendance is mandatory for all pupils. Parents should 

plan their holidays around school breaks and avoid seeking 

permission to take their children out of school. 

School holidays during term time will not be authorised. 

Fixed Penalty Notices are being issued by the LA. 


